The Junior Woman’s Club of Verona

4™ /5™ Grade Spelling Bee Registration Form

The Junior Woman's Club of Verona invites all fourth and fifth grade students who are enrolled
in Verona schools, or who are residents of Verona, to participate in our annual Spelling Bee.

The Spelling Bee will take place on Saturday, January 13, 2018 (snow date will be January
27th) at F.N. Brown Elementary School. Fourth and fifth grade students will compete together
in one Bee. The competition will start promptly at 10:00 a.m. Please arrive by 9:40 a.m. to
ensure a smooth check-in.

The top three students from this competition will represent Verona at a District Spelling Bee in
February. District winners will then go on to a State competition in March. The District and
State Spelling Bee dates will be announced in early January. Rules and a practice word list for
the competition will be distributed to the registered students via email once registration forms
are submitted. Please note that the practice word lists may not include all words that will be
used in the Spelling Bee.

Students who are interested in participating in the Spelling Bee must fill out the registration
form below and return it to his/her teacher by December 18, 2016. No late entries will be
accepted. For more information or if you have any questions, please contact Andrea

Santamaria at veronaspellingbee@gmail.com.

Please print your email address CLEARLY - all further communication will be via email.

Student Name: School:

Grade: Teacher: Homeroom:

Address:

Phone Number Email

| hereby give my child permission to participate in the Spelling Bee:

Parent/Guardian Signature Date:




